
  

  

  

 

Kia ora, 
 
This code list relates to a price change for Orthotists Services  
 
Due to the removal of the Covid traffic light system, the Orthotists contract is being altered 
from 1st October 2022 to return the price cap on Orthotics items back to $300 before approval 
is required. 
 
The descriptions of service items have been adjusted to reflect this change. ORT14 will also be 
retired as of 1st October 2022.  
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We appreciate your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 

    

  
   

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcomms.ext.acc.co.nz%2Fch%2F77462%2F4shxg%2F2203885%2FGjJLRSb5FLvZnhgNvTVKBKI8vtmLIRL3kKddnfxW.xlsx&data=05%7C01%7Cchris.mcmanus%40acc.co.nz%7Cbaeb5615f4fb45505baf08daa023d900%7C8506768fa7d1475b901cfc1c222f496a%7C0%7C0%7C637998373080137601%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2MtcnUkIk9lz1tb5NGAxdi18YrwNRPeEAZlnnPsJubU%3D&reserved=0

